Harmonics IFI
Work package proposed by UK Power Networks

Review of harmonic planning levels
Planning levels in G5/4 were proposed in a 1997 report
. Levels were proposed based on IEC compatibility levels, allowing for propagation across the network and resonances at higher voltages. The estimation of the propagation of harmonic distortion was empirical.
An Australian paper
 has reported a study made to recommend planning levels for Australian networks. This is based on a generic system model and a set of generic harmonic loads. The goal was to set levels that would provide a margin to compatibility levels at all voltages.
It is proposed that an IFI study is undertaken to apply the same methodology to UK Networks with the following goals:

1. Ensuring sufficient margins to compatibility levels to allow for normal network variations.

2. Providing margins between voltage levels to permit connection of loads at all voltages.

3. Recommending compatibility levels for voltages above 33kV which will allow compatibility levels at lower voltages to be respected.
4. Aligning voltage bands for planning and compatibility levels
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� Harmonic Planning Levels for Australian Distribution Systems, Proceedings of Australasian Universities Power Engineering Conference, September 2003





